WBNS RADIO

RadiObio, Incorporated

62 EAST BROAD STREET, COLUMBUS, OHIO 43215 ® 224-9265

Merch 26, 1971

Mr, Carl Dabelstein,
192l S. 55th, #2,
Omaha, Nebraska 68106,
Dear Sir:

Thank you for your recent letter in which you report
the reception of WBNS-AM on March 8, 1971.

Your reception report from 1:28AM to 1:35AM, C.S.T.,
has been verified by, our station program log of
Monday, March 8th,

We hope you will be able to receive WBNS-AM again
and that our programs will be of interest to you.

Yours very truly,
L =5,/ ) I/"
Lettes .. L r/

William Orr,
Director of Engineering.
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